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Dear Sirs

Revised report of an investigation - Mongstad - person fell from scaffolding

From 23 January to 2 June 2023, we have investigated the incident where a person
fell from scaffolding at Mongstad on 18 January 2023.

The report describes identified nonconformities, and we request an explanation of
how these nonconformities will be corrected. The report also contains observations
where a potential for improvement exists, and we request your assessment of these.

We would ask for a response to this letter by 25 August 2023. We also request that
this letter and report are made known to the employees’ union officials, including the

safety delegates.

Equinor ASA, Mongstad, will receive the same investigation report in order to deal
with nonconformities which relate to Equinor.

Should you find any factual errors in the report, we would request that you contact us
within a week of the date of this letter.

Professor Olav Hanssens vei 10, Boks 599, 4003 Stavanger, telefon: 51 87 32 00, telefaks: 51 87 15 26, E-post: postboks@ptil.no, www.ptil.no



The report will be published on our website one week after the date of this letter at
the earliest.

Yours faithfully

Head of supervision

Principal engineer

This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures.

Attachments: 2





